Personnel Committee Meeting
Tuesday, August 9, 2022
6:25 PM - 7:08 PM

Present: Gayle Glumac, Rosetta M. York, RJ Lindemann, Larry Brooks, David Brown,
Eric Blake, Matt Tarr, Brenda Phillips, Chief Riley Britton, Tyler Weber, Brent Benefiel
and Brad Benfield

Personnel Committee Meeting called to order at 6:25 PM.
The committee met to receive updates from Department Heads.
Water Department: Tyler Weber discussed water line needs on Lafayette Street.

Electric Department: Matt Tarr discussed the Scott Avenue Church project. Also, the
City of Sullivan would like to purchase a transformer we have in inventory because they
are experiencing delivery delays. We would get the transformer that the City of Sullivan
ordered when it arrives.

City Hall: Brenda Phillips thanked City employees for their help during the remodel of
City Hall. We discussed items around the outside the building that need attention.
Brenda also thanked the Council for the part time help hired for the office. She is
working out fantastic.

Street Department: Josh Ochs discussed S Van Buren railroad crossing and sidewalk
repairs.

The meeting adjourned at 7:08 PM.
Eric Blake Chairman



